
2nd Grade

The Week of September 2nd, 2025

Upcoming Dates A Note To You

This Week’s Agenda

Practice At Home

Hello Families, 
Each week, we have library and music specials on 
Monday, and PE on Wednesday. If we miss a Monday, we 
will make up for specials on Friday (that will happen this 
week). Sometimes we get to have an extra PE or music 
on Fridays.
Last Monday our 2nd graders got to check out library 
books. Library books will be due every following Monday, 
or in this week’s case, they will be due on Friday. 
Have a great week! 
Mrs. Summerfield

9/10-9/12 ~ Fair Week! No School
9/14 ~ Submit Scholastic Purchases. 
Directions on how to do this are with 
scholastic magazines in today’s 
Monday folders. Our class code is 
YZNBC.
9/24 ~ Math & Literacy Night in Deary
It will take place in the Elementary 
wing of the Deary school, beginning 
at 6:00pm.

Spelling: CVCe Syllables (also known as ‘magic e’ or ‘silent e’ words/syllables – we are 
learning that silent e not only makes a vowel long, but it can also make ‘c’ and ‘g’ say their 
soft sounds.
Reading: We will read and write about stories discussing the importance of school
Math: We will continue learning about place value and the importance of the position of a 
digit in a given number – 81 versus 18

Each week, I will send home a half-page paper that says “UFLI Home 
Practice” at the top. This is an overview of our weekly spelling 
pattern, some examples of words that follow that pattern, and some 
word work you can practice with your child. It will also notify you of 
the irregular words I am introducing that week. These are high-
frequency words that your child will be expected to read on sight. 
I will also send home a reading log at the beginning of each month 
(beginning this week). This is the only homework that I am requiring 
students to complete and turn in at the end of each month. 
Finally, I’ll send home some math practice that reflects what we are 
learning in class. 
Again, the only thing that students are required to complete and 
turn in is their monthly reading log. The rest is just a resource for 
you to help your kiddo practice at home.

Email: ksummerfield@sd288.org


